
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         November 12, 2014 

TO:  Dr. Mark Fredisdorf 

FROM: Matt Vandercar 

RE:  Lunch aide recommendation 

 

 

I am recommending Miss Katie Wojtowicz for the lunch aide position at Pleasantdale 

Elementary School that is open due to a resignation.  Katie will work from 11 – 1 p.m. on 

days when children have lunch and recess.  

 

Katie is not new to our school.  Currently, she is the supervisor for our Extra Innings 

before and after care program and has helped us out by subbing in a variety of positions. 

 

Katie earned her undergraduate degree in Liberal Arts from University of Illinois 

Chicago in 2009. 

 

I am excited about having Katie Wojtowicz here and confident she will continue to be a 

valuable member of the Pleasantdale team. 

 

 


